



Heart Center 300 Longwood Avenue, Boston, MA 02115 617-355-6000 | Heart@childrens.harvard.edu

Appointment Confirmation Letter

Date:

September 17th, 2021

Re:

Victoria Erofeeva

MRN: DOB: 5633321 9/12/2017

Dear Erofeeva Family,

We are happy to confirm the following appointments for Victoria's visit to Boston Children's Hospital.

WHEN	WHO	WHERE
December 2 nd , 2021 at 2pm	Sue-Mei Portugues	Hospital lobby –Hale Family Center 300 Longwood avenue Boston
December 3rd ,2021 at 7:30 am	Pre-cath testing	Cardiology Pre-op Clinic Farley 205
December 6th ,2021 Time to be determine	Cath	Main building 6th floor
December 7th, 2021 at 12:30 pm	Pre-operative and Covid-19 testing	Cardiology Pre-op Clinic Farley 205
December 8th, 2021	Covid19 Testing	Patients' Parking garage Level L1 2 Blackfan Circle Boston
December 9th, 2021 Time to be determine	Surgery (Pedro De Nido, MD)	Main building 3rd floor

The Pre-Op visit takes 4 -6 hours depending upon testing needed. COVID testing may be needed during the PreOp visit

If Victoria has been exposed to chickenpox or any other viral illness, or has symptoms of cough, fever or any symptoms related to COVID-19, within 7-10 days of your appointment, please call and notify our office prior to traveling.

Please let us know if you or your child are currently taking any anticoagulants or antiplatelets (for example: enoxaparin, aspirin, clopidogrel, apixaban, rivaroxaban, or warfarin). These medications may require dosing changes prior to your child's procedure. You will be given instructions on what dosing to give your child.

If applicable, please bring at least 4 weeks supply of: Medication, G-tube supplies, Formula, Oxygen supplies such as nasal cannula, concentrator, and tubing Tracheostomy supplies

Please bring a list of any questions you have for our clinical team.

There is a possibility that you may be asked to stay locally for a period before traveling home. The costs of local housing, discharge medications and home care supplies are not included in the global estimate and are the responsibility of the family.

We make every effort to undertake scheduled surgery as planned, but please understand that some patients may require unscheduled urgent surgery, which causes your schedules to be altered at the last minute.

We look forward to your arrival and please do not hesitate to contact Sue-Mei Portugues for any additional questions at 857 218-3914.

Sincerely,

The Heart Center